
Save the date!
February 25, 2008

CCHS Info Night

3800 S. Fairview
Santa Ana, CA  92704

Calvary Chapel High School cordially 
invites you to attend our CCHS 
Information Night on Monday, 
February 25th from 6:00pm to 
8:00pm.

There will be a short information 
session followed by a tour of our 
campus where you will have the 
opportunity to talk with some of our 
teachers and students.

For more information, please call 
(714) 662-7485.

Visit our website at:
www.calvaryschools.org


